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THE PRESIDENT OF MALTA VISITS IMLI  

 

Her Excellency, Marie-Louise Coleiro Preca, President of Malta visited the IMO International 

Maritime Law Institute (IMLI) last 18 May 2018. Her visit coincided with the last day of lectures 

of IMLI’s 2017-2018 academic year. 

 

 
Her Excellency, Marie-Louise Coleiro Preca, President of Malta, Professor David Attard 

(Director, IMLI) and the IMLI Class of 2017-2018 

  

In a brief address to the students, President Coleiro Preca expressed delight in meeting such a 

student body from diverse and multicultural backgrounds who are able to study together in an 

atmosphere of camaraderie and goodwill, despite their myriad of differences. She referred to 

IMLI’s setting as an illustration on how the world should be. She reminded the students of the 

need to appreciate their experience at IMLI. 

In concluding her address, Her Excellency encouraged the students to take seriously their roles as 

future leaders who must exert further efforts in peace-building and become agents of positive 

change. 
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